

16 days of activism against gender based violence - Your participation is needed!

13 Sep 2024

The Ealing community resilience team is reaching out to schools to request your participation in a borough-wide awareness campaign for 16 Days of Activism Against Gender-Based Violence from 25 November to 10 December.

We would appreciate it if you could complete a brief Microsoft Forms survey, which will take approximately three minutes of your time.

This survey aims to gather information about any activities you will be conducting during the upcoming 16 Days of Activism Against Gender-Based Violence.

Additionally, we would like to know if you would like these activities to be advertised and if there are any partnership opportunities you would like to explore with the council.

Your input is invaluable to us, and we appreciate your cooperation in helping us enhance our collaborative efforts to combat gender-based violence in Ealing.

Complete the survey

Please click on the link below to complete the survey

https://forms.office.com/e/0Lt7tZSyb6

Thank you for your time.

Ealing community resilience team

Was this page useful?

- Yes
- Neutral
- No

Last updated: 16 Sep 2024